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Education and Training 

 

•  Board Certified General Surgeon 

•  Fellow of the American College of Surgeons 

•  Medical Degree, Temple University School of Medicine, Philadelphia, PA 

•  General Surgical Residency, Mercy Hospital, Pittsburgh, PA  

•  Practicing General Surgery since 1989 

  

As a board certified general surgeon, Dr. D’Oro performs minimally invasive laparoscopic 

procedures as well as many vascular and endoscopic procedures. He also treats patients at 

Wayne Memorial Hospital’s Advanced Wound Care and Hyperbaric Center. Prior to joining 

Wayne Memorial Community Health Centers in 2015, he worked in private practice. He also 

served nine years in the United States Naval Reserves including active duty during Desert Storm, 

attaining the rank of Lieutenant Commander.  

 

 

 

 


